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SightMonitor I End of Life
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June 30, 2024

SightLogix is initiating the End of Life (EOL) process for SightMonitor I software. 

Pursuant to the terms of your agreement with SightLogix, this serves as the formal written end-of-life notification

for SightMonitor I, which will allow for appropriate planning for support and future purchases.

SightLogix will continue to provide support for SightMonitor I products for two (2) years from EOL Notification

announced below for those customers with a valid support contract. 

The objective is to smoothly transition customers to the new products by planning to the following milestones:

SightMonitor I End of Life (EOL)

EOL Notification                                                                                Jun 30, 2024

End of Support                                                                                    Jun 30, 2026

Replacement Products

SightMonitor II is the replacement product for SightMonitor I. You can find the specifications SightMonitor II

 through the SightMonitor II datasheet located at https://www.sightlogix.com/datasheets/. 

Please contact your SightLogix Sales Director for any questions or concerns that you may have: +1.609.951-0008

option1, or sales@sightlogix.com ().

https://www.sightlogix.com/datasheets/

